
 
 

 

Press release 

 

Detection of an intrusion into our Information System  

Acigné - September 8, 2023 

On Monday September 4, 2023, we detected an intrusion in our Information System. 

Immediately, an internal unit was set, with the support of external cyber security 
experts.  

After defining this as a major intrusion, this unit also highlighted a number of different 
types of data extractions.  

As a protective measure, and in line with our action plan, we decided on Thursday, 
September 7, 2023, to cut off all our IT communications with the company’s outside. 

We have chosen not to respond to requests from the identified and known group of 
criminals responsible for this attack.  

The company has filed a complaint and informed the relevant authorities.  

To date, our activities continue. 

All our employees are fully mobilized to answer to the need of our customers and of 
all our partners.  

 

Frédéric Martin, 

Chairman of M-extend 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

More information 

Visit the website www.m-extend.com 

 

Contact 

Carole Boschel, Communication Manager, 07.63.87.52.34 

 

http://www.m-extend.com/

